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John Ferneley College 

  
4th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  
Year 10 Food Technology Trip to London Markets ~ Tuesday 6th December 2022 
 
On Tuesday 6th December 2022 the Food Technology department will be running a trip for Year 10 Food 
Technology students to attend the London Markets, visiting Borough Market and Seven Dials Market (food court).  
 
The aim of the trip is to provide students with first-hand experience of the subject matter in the curriculum that 
would not otherwise be possible within the classroom environment. Students attending this trip will be learning 
about food sources, environmental and ethical issues, exploring ingredients from different culinary traditions to 
inspire new ideas in the classroom, and looking at the effect of cooking on taste and texture. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £35.00 per student, which includes travel to and from central London. Students may 
wish to bring some cash with them on the day to purchase food / snacks from the markets.   
 
If your child would like to attend this trip, please complete the two steps listed below: 

 
STEP 1: ONLINE PAYMENT: To confirm your child’s attendance on this trip, full payment for the trip must be 
made online via the School Gateway payment feature, called ‘Food Tech trip to London Markets’, no later than 
Wednesday 30th November 2022. 
 
STEP 2: ONLINE CONSENT FORM: Once payment has been made, please can you then ensure the online 
consent form linked below is complete. Please bear in mind that your child will not be able to attend the trip 
without this consent form complete.  
 

• CONSENT FORM https://forms.office.com/r/6UfrUneTtX 
 
 

We will leave school at approximately 7.45am and are aiming to return to school for 8.30pm (traffic dependent), 
travelling by coach. Please ensure your child is dropped off at school for 7.30am to be registered.  
 
If you have any further questions about the trip, please email Mrs Battisson (Curriculum Administrator) at 
hbattisson@johnferneley.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs E Wright  
Teacher of Food Technology 
ewright@johnferneley.org  
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